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Year 3 & 4 

 
04th November 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
At Masefield Primary School we take pride in ensuring that all children are safe, happy and valued. Through 
an inspiring and creative curriculum, our children experience opportunities to shine and achieve their 
potential.       
 
We provide a motivating and challenging environment, where all their achievements are celebrated.  
Children are encouraged to become successful, confident and independent learners, equipping them with 
skills to make a positive contribution to the local, wider and global community.   
 
From this half term, children will be provided with the opportunity to take part in enrichments such as, 
Forest schools, gardening, fundraising, journalism and mindfulness. All children will have the opportunity 
across the year to take part in all of the above activities.  
 
From Thursday 11th November, your child will be taking part in Forester School or Gardening which may 
involve the children getting dirty or wet as this will be taking place outdoors, in all weather conditions.  
 
We are asking your child to be bring suitable old tracksuit bottoms, wellies or old trainers and an old coat in 
to school every Thursday. Please note that uniform is to be worn on a Thursday and they will get changed 
at lunch. We want to make sure all children experience these activities in all weathers, so please ensure 
all clothing and footwear is suitable.  
 
If you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Tyrer.  
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